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Tim Richard worked for Canyon Highway District No. 4 for 18 years, serving as both District 
Engineer and Director of Highways. During his tenure, he demonstrated leadership in 
maintenance practices, transportation planning, interagency cooperation, and project 
development, leading numerous impactful projects, including:  

 
• The Lake Lowell Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan 
• Ustick Road, Farmway Road, and Homedale Road Corridor Plans 
• The Old Highway 30 Bridge Replacement Project 
• Emmett Road Roundabouts at Willis Road and 9th Street 
• Canyon Highway District’s Pavement Management Program 

 
 

 
  


